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Joyce Schaben, 65 
O M A H A -- Joyce A. Scha­

ben, died unexpectedly at her 
home in Omaha on Tuesday, 
April 7, 2015. A Memorial 
Mass was held on Saturday, 
April 11, 2015 at St. John 
Vianney Catholic Church in 
Omaha with interment at Cal­
vary Cemetery. 

Joyce is survived by her 
husband Richard, daughter 
Tracy and Doug Schaefer, and 
son Troy and Lisa Schaben, 
and her "Fab Five" grandchil­
dren, Grace, Grant and Gage 
and Lauren and Landon. Her 
brother Frank Kroll and wife 
Diane also survive her. 

Other surviving relatives 
include brothers and sisters-
in-law: Dennis and Carole 
Schaben, Gene and Karen 
Schaben, L W Schaben, Linda 
and Jay Fahn, Keith Schaben, 
and Maria and Mike Shultz. 


